
P.O. Box 599 
Mars, PA 16046 

Phone: 1-800-321-3337 
Fax: 1-800-543-3338 

A Division of FBC Chemical Corp. 
 

July 5, 2017 

To all Approved Applicators, Design Professionals & Sales Reps 

RE: Laurenco Required Inspection 

It has come to our attention that overburden is being placed over some 
Laurenco Installed Systems prior to the system being inspected by an 
authorized Laurenco representative.   

Please be advised, effectively immediately, any project where overburden is 
placed prior to being inspected by Laurenco will not be eligible for warranty 
unless the overburden is removed in its entirety allowing access for 
inspection.  

Should you have any questions or comments please contact us. 

 

Brian Keane, RRC 
 
Director 
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